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Roberta DiMezza

From: John Gifford <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 1:11 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: OPPOSE H5196

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
Please vote no on H5196.  30 day notice is needed when dealing with troublesome tenants.  Extending the notice to 60 
or 120 places unneeded stress and disruption on the remainder of good tenants. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Gifford 
1800 Mendon Rd Ste E-553 
Cumberland, RI 02864 
jaygiff@gmail.com 
 


